
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Friday, 16 May 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
It was brought to my attention this morning that one of our Post 16 students was 
inappropriately approached by a member of the public. This happened on a public 
bus on the way home from school yesterday. This has been reported to the police 
and we are in contact with them. We will be speaking to the children about staying 
safe and ask that you do the same. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mark Watts 
Head of School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 


